
From: Determination Martial Arts <  
Sent: November 17, 2020 10:43 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: Snow Clearing 
 
Hi Folks, 
 
Just wanted to echo my support for Sidewalk clearing on the municipal level.  
 
I am a resident of Ward 3 and business owner in Ward 4. 
 
We are seeing more and more ways our society is acknowledging we are set up with an ableist lense, 
and that we need to listen to the voices who are neurodiverse, physically disabled, or chronically ill to 
fully enhance our community for all.   
 
Regulating snow clearing to the municipal level seems like a simple way to further acknowledge that our 
community is made up of many needs and trickling down the responsibility to individuals isn't 
accessible.  
 
I fully support a tax increase to ensure sidewalks are cleared by the city,  
 
Emily Kulpaka 
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